PERMANENT MISSION OF BRAZIL TO THE UNITED NATIONS OFFICE
AND OTHER INTERNATIONAL ORGANIZATIONS IN GENEVA
Chemin Camille-Vidart 15, 1202 Genéve

N 134 /2022

The Permanent Mission of Brazil to the United Nations Office and other
International Organizations in Geneva presents its compliments to the Office
of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights — Special
Procedures Branch and has the honour to refer to the joint communication
AL BRA 2/2022, dated February 18" 2022, and to the Note verbale n°
122/2022, dated April 19" 2022, from this Permanent Mission.

The Permanent Mission of Brazil would like to forward the attached
additional comments from the Government of Brazil regarding the case of
Ms. Alessandra Korap Munduruku with information provided by the
Brazilian Ministry for Women, Family and Human Rights.

The Permanent Mission of Brazil to the United Nations Office and other
International Organizations in Geneva avails itself of this opportunity to
renew to the Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human
Rights — Special Procedures Branch the assurances of its highest
consideration.

Geneva, May 37 2022.

To the

Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights
(OHCHR), Special Procedures Branch

ohchr-registry@un.org; sylvain.lidome@un.org



ANNEX

JOINT COMMUNICATION AL BRA 2/2022, DATED
FEBRUARY 18" 2022.

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION FROM THE GOVERNMENT
OF BRAZIL

With regard to the joint communication AL BRA 2/2022, dated
February 18™ 2022, regarding Ms. Alessandra Korap Munduruku, the
Government of Brazil has the honor to convey the following additional
information.

According to the National Secretariat for Comprehensive Protection
(SNPG), under the Ministry for Women, Family and Human Rights
(MMFDH), the case of Mrs Alessandra Korap Munduruku is now being
followed by the Protection Program for Human Rights Defenders,
Communicators and Environmentalists (PPDDH) of the State of Para (PA)
in northern Brazil.

The PPDDH/Para has informed that the assisted person is being
monitored and that coordination measures were taken involving the State
Secretariat for Public Security and Social Defense of the State of Para
(SEGUP/PA), in addition to the federal government bodies, such as the
Ministry of Justice and Public Security (MJSP), the Federal Police (PF) and
its Regional Office in the State of Pard, the National Foundation for
Indigenous Peoples (FUNAI), the Health Secretariat of the State of Para
(SESPA) and the Brazilian Environmental Institute (IBAMA).

The competent authorities are committed to the appropriate
emergency measures taken to safeguard Ms Alessandra Munduruku’s life,
physical integrity and safety.
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